
U.S. 301/U.S. 441 (S.R. 25)
Access Management Median Modifications from NW 20th Street to S.R. 326 
and Resurfacing from NW 20th Street to the U.S. 301/U.S. 441 Interchange

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

Marion County  Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 441136-1

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is designing
improvements to U.S. 301/U.S. 441 (State Road (S.R.) 25) in Marion
County. The purpose of this project is to increase traffic efficiency and
enhance safety on the corridor between NW 20th Street and the U.S.
301/U.S. 441 interchange.

The proposed improvements include access management median
modifications from NW 20th Street to S.R. 326 by converting the full median
openings to bi-directional medians in some locations and closing median
openings in other locations. These improvements will help reduce the
number of conflict points for motorists, which increases safety and also
helps to enhance the traffic flow in the area.

Additional improvements include roadway resurfacing from NW 20th Street
to the U.S. 301/U.S. 441 interchange. This project will mill and resurface
pavement, add and extend some left turn lanes, and add bicycle through
lanes at some intersections.

A public hearing will be held at a future date to present information and
obtain public input regarding the proposed designs. In the meantime, we
welcome your questions and comments. Please submit written comments by
mail to Megan Owens, FDOT Design Project Manager, Florida Department
of Transportation, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard M.S. 542, DeLand, FL
32720; by email at Megan.Owens@dot.state.fl.us; or by phone at
386-943-5140. All written comments will become part of the project’s public
record.

Median Modifications

Current: Full Median Opening

Proposed: Bi-directional Median
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Florida Department of Transportation
Attn: Megan Owens
719 S. Woodland Blvd. #542
DeLand, FL 32720

U.S. 301/ U.S. 441 (State Road (S.R.) 25) from NW 20th Street to the U.S. 301/U.S. 441 Interchange
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Megan Owens
Florida Department of Transportation
719 South Woodland Boulevard, M.S. 542
DeLand, FL 32720
Phone: 386-943-5140
Email: Megan.Owens@dot.state.fl.us

Project information is also available online at
www.CFLRoads.com/441136-1.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 
disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT 
compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI 
Coordinator, by email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons 
who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Lynette Cruz, 
Communication Specialist, by phone at 352-359-7059 or by email at 
Lynette.Cruz@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by 
using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).
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